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Caddo deputies search for fugitives

Saturday, October 8, 2022

Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office deputies are searching the Grawood Subdivision and surrounding areas off Colquitt
Road for two fugitives described as young black males, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

The search for a wanted juvenile out of Texas, who was also reported missing by his parents, started just after
noon on Saturday. Deputies spotted the teen in a stolen car. Following a car chase that ended in the Grawood
Subdivison, three young men got out of the vehicle and ran.

So far, deputies have one male in custody and one gun was recovered at the scene. The public is asked to contact
authorities if they spot the other two young black males who are possibly armed. One of them was seen wearing a
blue shirt and blue jeans. 


